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Arapahoe Public School Board.

 

  Our Nebraska Pride Chorus is planning on performing our Fall show at the Arapahoe Public School on Oct. 19, 2024.  We
don’t charge admissions, but do a free will offering at the door to help pay for a scholarship, donate for the use of the facility
and pay for expenses.

 

Thanks,

Ida Soncksen

Nebraska Pride Chorus
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